
June 18, 2012 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

1220 South Saint Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE: Case No. 14862 

Application of ConocoPhillips Company and Burlington Resources Oil & Gas Company 

For Pre-Approval of Downhole Commingling of production on a pool-wide basis for the 

Basin-Mancos Gas Pool, San Juan, Rio Arriba and Sandoval Counties, New Mexico 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

WPX Energy was noticed with Case' No. 14862, requesting pool-wide pre-approval downhole 

commingling with production from the Dakota Mancos, and Mesaverde formations. We believe this 

request should be approved as it provides the most economic means of extracting Mancos production 

from existing vertical wellbores. 

The Division previously approved a similar action for our operations in the Rosa Unit, reference is made 

to Case No. 14289 and Order No. R-13122. 

Additionally, we believe approval will prevent waste and protect correlative rights. 

WPX fully supports ConocoPhillips's application Case No. 14862. Please feel free to contact me with 

questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ken McQueen, Director 

San Juan Basin 

WPX Energy Production, LLC 
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